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Tracy Branch Library Will Soon Be Open 7 Days a Week 

The Tracy Branch of the Stockton-San Joaquin County Public Library system will be 

expanding its hours beginning Friday, January 31st, 2014, opening its doors to 

customers seven days a week. 

The library has added the Friday hours from 12 p.m. to 5 p.m. which now creates the 

opportunity for reading enthusiasts to enjoy the free services provided by the library 

seven days a week.  

Tracy Branch Library Hours: 

Monday  11 a.m. -  8 p.m. 
Tuesday  10 a.m. -  6 p.m.  
Wednesday    1 p.m. -  6 p.m.  
Thursday 10 a.m. -  6 p.m.  
Friday  12 p.m. -  5 p.m.  NEW, beginning January 31st, 2014  
Saturday  10 a.m. -  5 p.m.  
Sunday  12 p.m. -  5 p.m.  

 

If you still can’t make it to the library while open 47 hours a week, take advantage of the 

myriad online services available including the e-book program through Overdrive and 

Axis 360 and access to free or discounted museum and cultural passes via Discover & 

Go. Customers can also search the library’s catalogs online and place books, movies 

and music on hold or renew items that they already have checked out. 
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The Stockton-San Joaquin County Public Library is a library system comprised of 12 

branch libraries and two mobile vehicles that serve residents throughout Stockton and 

San Joaquin County. For more information about the Stockton-San Joaquin County 

Public Library call (209) 937-8221 (Stockton), or countywide toll-free at (866) 805-7323.  

Visit the Library’s website at www.ssjcpl.org. Find SSJCPL on Twitter 

(twitter.com/ssjcpl) or Facebook (facebook.com/ssjcpl), and join in conversations 

celebrating literacy. 
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